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	MISSISSIPPI STATE ORGANIZATION


	Chapter Expansion Survey

This survey can assist a chapter in determining the need for a new chapter in the chapter’s geographical area.

Read each statement below and circle yes or no to indicate your response to that statement.

Yes   No    1.   Chapter membership is more than 40 members.

Yes   No    2.   All members know one another by name and know when someone is absent.

Yes   No    3.  The distance that chapter members have to travel to meetings prevents some members 


  from attending meetings.

Yes   No    4.  Carrying on committee work, as it should be done, is hampered by the area covered by 


  chapter.

Yes   No    5.   Attendance at chapter meetings is less than 75%.

Yes   No    6.   All of the chapter members are actively involved in the work of the chapter.

Yes   No    7.  Every chapter member has an opportunity to be a leader in the chapter.

Yes   No   8.   All the outstanding women educators in the chapter area are members of the chapter.

Yes   No   9.   All the schools in the chapter area are represented by having members in the chapter.  


  (Including all levels--preschool, through college or university level)

Yes   No  10.  If the chapter area was evenly divided into two chapters, there would be an equal number 

  of members retired and members not retired in each of the two chapters.

Yes   No   11.  If  the chapter were to expand, I would prefer that our chapter sponsor a new chapter 


   rather than splitting to form two chapters.

If more than half of members answer “Yes” to numbers 1, 3, 4, 5 and “No” to numbers 2,  6, 7, 8, 9; expansion should be considered by the chapter.  Questions number 10 and 11 are indicators of how the chapter might expand.  If the chapter splits, each chapter should have an equal number of retired members and not retired members.  If a majority of the members respond “yes” to number 11, the chapter should consider sponsoring a new chapter in the area.  Members would then make their own decision as to whether they would transfer to the new chapter rather than being assigned membership in one of the chapters.  Contact your State Membership Chair if you have questions or if you would like for someone from the state committee to come discuss expansion with your chapter.
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